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This year’s Compliance Officers Conference will take place on Tuesday 8

November. The event at the ICC in Birmingham will feature the usual mix

of keynote presentations, breakouts, Q&As, market stalls and networking

opportunities.

For those unable to attend the event in person, we will also be building

on the success of last year’s  conference by running an online

Compliance Week from 14 November onwards. This will feature key

sessions from the physical event supported by live Q&As and webinars.

Further details on how to book your place at the event will be available

later in the summer.

For those that missed it, all of last year’s video sessions are available via

our on-demand service [https://referral.sra.org.uk/sra/news/events/on-demand-

events/] .
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